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Council to Hold Public Hearing on Transfer of 

Park Property to City of Auburn

The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on May 19th  to take testimony on a proposed ordinance regarding the transfer of land between King County and the city of Auburn. 

The property is located in the Lea Hill area near the intersection of 132nd Ave SE and SE 294th Place near the city of Auburn.    

The exchange agreement provides for King County to transfer ownership of the property within 30 days after the effective date of the agreement. 

Following the exchange, the Property, which is a portion of the property formerly known as the Jacobson Tree Farm, is proposed to be developed as a local park complex to the benefit of area and King County residents.
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

The public hearing on the proposal to exchange will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on March 19th  at 1:30 p.m.  

